
Con eil de Services du Di trict de 

Manitoulin-Sudbury 
District Services Board 

October 31, 2018 

National Housing Co-Investment Fund 
New Construction Stream 
Board of Review 

Re: Rob Sheppard Application 

Dear Sirs: 

210 bout Mead Blvd 
Espanola, ON P5E 1 R9 

Telephone/Telephone: (705) 862-7850 
Fax/Telecopieur: (705) 862-7805 

http:I IWW'/1.msdsb.net 

The purpose of this letter is to express the support of the Manitoulin-Sudbury District 
Services Board for Rob Sheppard's application to the National Housing Co-Investment 
Fund: New Construction Stream. We feel that Mr. Sheppard's application is supported by 
the community and is consist with the needs as outlined in the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB 
10-Year Housing and Homelessness Plan.

In addition, the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB would be prepared to offer a Direct Shelter 
Subsidy for up to 8 eligible tenants who resident in this new development. 

The Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB agrees with the Township of Assiginack that the application 
is an excellent fit for their community. 

We would be happy to speak with your members and do whatever is necessary to assist 
Mr. Sheppard in securing the necessary funding to move ahead with the process. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Yours truly, 

cLL8J 
Les Gamble 
Board Chair 

https://www.msdsb.net/images/SH/reports/2014/Revised%2010%20Year%20Housing%20and%20Homelessness%20Plan%20Feb%2026%202014.pdf
https://www.msdsb.net/images/OW/policies/10_3_Direct_Shelter_Subsidy.pdf
https://www.msdsb.net/images/OW/policies/10_3_Direct_Shelter_Subsidy.pdf

